
Report of Interview with Mr. Perry of B. Altman Co.

Factory Investigating Commission agent Mabel Mattingly's report to Dr. Woolston of her interview with Mr. Perry of B. Altman & 
Company. Ms. Mattingly discusses the department store's hesitation to release the information the Factory Investigating 
Commission is requesting.
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